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Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School <SC8862490a@schoolcomms.com>
Sent: 07 June 2024 14:39
To: Joanne Sheldon
Subject: Year 5 Camp Out - Children to Meet Steve Shove

Dear Year 5 Parents and Guardians 

 
On Monday 17th June, Steve Shove from Really Wild Education, who runs our Year 5 Camp Out, is coming 
in to speak to the children.  We know that some children are feeling nervous and thought that meeting 
Steve would ease some of those worries and give them a familiar face. 
 
This talk will start at 8:50am on Monday 17th June.  Whilst it is mostly aimed at the children, I would like to 
invite you to join us.  I will also discuss everything that the children will need for the camp out.   
 
For any parent who can't make it, I will be sending out an email with all the information you will need.  
 
Kind regards, 
  
Mrs E Morgan 

Year 5 Class Teacher 
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